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I understand you are drafting a new climate bill.

As a scientist, teacher, and parent I urge you to make this bill as aggressive as possible.

I am disappointed by the fact that so many people that are ignorant of this issue have so much
influence in this country. If you don't step up and help, the road to recovery in the future might
not include us as one of the surviving species ...

Dr. Robert I. Price: Physicist, educator, and human concerned about the future.


